CPC2023-0037
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

SOUTHVIEW COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION (&

2020 33 STREET SE

CALGARY, ALBERTA

(403) 801 6501
presidentsouthviewyyc@gmail.com

March 8, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Regarding LOC2022-0041:

We understand that the applicant has entered into a parking agreement, with the Korean Bethel
Presbyterian Church of Calgary located at 3403 19" Ave SE, for Daycare clients to use the church
parking lot for drop off and pick up. This, along with answers to other questions, has mitigated the
Community Association’s concern regarding both the land use change and the increased number of
clients.

We are now able to support the applicants request LOC2022-004 1 with the understanding the parking
agreement with the Korean Bethel Presbyterian Church of Calgary will remain in place.

Sincerely,

Wendy Whitehouse
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